
1.  Where have you been ministering?
 Neighborhood Bible Time

2.  How long have you been serving in this 
ministry?
Since May 19, 2017

3.    Tell us about the people you are ministering 
to.

	 This summer, I have had the opportunity 
to hold rallies at churches for 1st-6th 
graders.  Neighborhood Bible Time is 
“fun with a purpose.”  It has been exciting 
to see the attendance grow daily because 
the “boosters” are so excited about the 
program they want to bring their friends. 

4.  	How has this opportunity helped to 
prepare you for your future ministry?

	 Being in a different local church each 
week has allowed me to see the “inner 
workings” of churches and to see the 
people’s heart for the ministry.  Also, 
speaking in front of children for 3+ 
hours a day has forced me to get out of 
my comfort zone, even to look foolish 
sometimes.  This experience has been 
very valuable to future ministry, especially 
children’s ministry.

5.   Please share a blessing you have witnessed 
or experienced through this opportunity.

    Natalie (1st grade) had never been in a 
church.  She came on the fourth day of 
a rally and got saved!  She came to me 
afterwards and asked me to pray for 
her mom, who “isn’t going to heaven.”  
She was so excited to go home and tell 
her mom about Jesus!  That was a big 
blessing, and instances similar to this 
throughout the summer have given me a 
great burden for children’s ministry.
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